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Public Comment

NRG Power Plant Development at Oxnard Shores

Additional submitted attachment is included below.
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-----Original Message----- 

 

From: Steve Cook [mailto:stevenccook@me.com]  

Sent: Monday, September 18, 2017 12:33 PM 

To: Pittard, Shawn@Energy 

Subject: NRG Power Plant Development at Oxnard Shores 

 

I don’t know who to send this to at California Energy Commission, so I am sending it to you.  We are 

40 year residents of Ventura County, on the coast, about 5 miles north of the Mandalay Bay Power 

Plant in Oxnard.  We have been advised that NRG is playing a major expansion and addition of 

another fossil fuel power plant at this location.  As concerned citizens aware of our our states stated 

goals on renewable energy, we are vehemently opposed to this plant.  Please forward this message 

to the appropriate parties involved prior to the meeting which occurs this week.  This expansion is 

not needed and is counter to our environmental goals. 

 

Thank you for your assistance on this matter. 

 

Sincerely  

 

Steven C. Cook 

1162 Brunswick Lane 

Ventura, CA 93001 
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